

Island Civic Centre, The Island, Lisburn, BT27 4RL Tel: 028 9250 9250 www.lisburncity.gov.uk

Norman Davidson Chief Executive normand@lisburn.gov.uk

BP/jc

26 May 2010

Mr Sean McCann Assistant Clerk Environment Committee Room 247 Parliament Buildings Stormont Estate Belfast BT4 3XX

Dear Mr McCann

Re: Waste and Contaminated Land (Amendment) Bill

I refer to your letter dated 27 April 2010, regarding the above.

The Councils within arc21 have discussed this proposed legislation and arc21 are preparing a response.

Lisburn City Council would therefore support the arc21 response to the consultation.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further clarification of this matter.

Yours sincerely

B 1 Portar

Brian Porter Assistant Director of Environmental Services/Technical



Lisburn, a City for everyone